
IMPORTANT MESSAGE FOR STA 

PARISHIONERS 

 

There has been NO change at this stage to the number of parishioners allowed 

to attend our Parish Masses. 

Please do not turn up to any Mass unannounced because we are unable to allow 

more than 10 people to attend.   

 

We sincerely apologise to everyone and hope you appreciate the situation we 

are in.  We anticipate the numbers to increase in the coming fortnight. 

 

A maximum number of 10 persons only will be able to attend as well as 1 Acolyte 

and 1 Reader to assist Father.  Attendance at any Mass MUST be booked via 

the Parish Office on 4754 1052 during office hours Tuesday to Friday 8.30 to 

3.30 pm.  NO EXCEPTIONS WILL BE ALLOWED. 

If you have booked and wake up feeling unwell on the day, PLEASE DO NOT 

ATTEND THE MASS.   

 

Some of these Masses will be live-streamed.  
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